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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  
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Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES), anticipate 

administrative cost savings as a result of HB 3234 in its current form.  HB 3234 would allow the 

Employees Group Insurance Division (OMES-EGID) to contract with vision plans on a 

multiyear basis.  Such a contracting environment would lead to savings in administrative costs 

associated with reviewing, revising, rewriting, evaluating and awarding requests for proposals.  

OMES is unable to provide a dollar estimate for savings resulting from HB 3234; however, 

OMES expects the costs associated with administering the request for proposal process related to 

vision plans, to decrease by nearly 66%.  
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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